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Less than 2 weeks to go! It's not long until we return to Honduras and begin the ministry God has in store for us 
to do in Tegucigalpa. We're all very excited for what God will do, and happy to be returning home.... except 
maybe Rosie. She doesn't understand yet, but I'm sure she'll quickly adjust to being back in the land of her 
birth. 

We got to spend some more time with family this month, and we will definitely miss them. It is a difficult thing 
to see my daughters grow close to family members knowing that they won't see them for a while; it is perhaps 
the one part of leaving that truly feels like a sacrifice. So please pray that in the midst of busy lives we will be 
sure to make time to help them stay connected through video calls such. 

Amber and I were blessed to attend a wonderful marriage retreat at The Wilds for Valentine's Day. The 
messages were a blessing but even better was the luxury of having my wife all to myself for two whole days! 
We also celebrated our 5th anniversary there, on the 15th. Time sure has flown by and we are looking forward 
to the next 5 years God has for us! Pray for us that as we get busy with full time church-planting and discipling 
we will be sure to prioritize our relationship so that our marriage is strong against the attacks we know the 
enemy will send.

We had a great last full month in the USA, and now we have just a 
few more churches to visit before we leave; and while we are 
excited to begin the work we are also looking forward to coming 
back in a few years so that we can visit all of our supporting 
churches, including those we missed this furlough, and share with 
them the wonderful blessings that we know God will pour out over 
the next handful of years. 

Thank you for being such a wonderful blessing to us over the years 
past and years to come! The next time you hear from us, Lord 
willing, we will be writing from Honduras!
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Andrew teaching a children's class in a recent  
missions conference.


